
 

 

31 January 2024 
 
Ohakune Ratepayers and Residents Society Inc 
 
 fyi-request-24831-05702e28@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
 
 
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION  
LOCAL GOVERNMENT OFFICIAL INFORMATION AND MEETINGS ACT 1987  
 
I refer to you request for official Information received on 3 December 2023 relating to Foyle Street 
and other social housing projects Ohakune.  
 
1) Does council have any emails, documents, minutes or agreements in the last 24 months relating 
to this property that are not specifically for consent purposes? i.e. has council had any involvement 
in the discussions, negotiations or funding of the build.  
 
Ruapehu District Council is not involved in the discussions, negotiations or funding of the build 
occurring at 9 Foyle Street, Ohakune.  
 
2) Does council have any involvement with Te Kūmete O Paerangi Limited, or Ngāti Rangi on any 
housing projects in Ohakune?  
 
Ruapehu District Council does not have any involvement with Te Kūmete O Paerangi Limited, or 
Ngāti Rangi on any housing projects in Ohakune other than Teitei Drive. 

 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 

Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 

freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Maggie Flonk 
MANAGER INFORMATION MANAGEMENT 
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